2015 ST PATRICK’S PARADE

The NSW RFS will again take part in the Sydney St Patrick’s Parade on Sunday 15
March 2015.

Our participation in the parade is two-fold; to promote and educate the community
about the work the RFS does and; to support, and celebrate cultural diversity within
our membership, in particular our Irish members and their heritage.

The NSW RFS entry will reflect the professional nature of the RFS; comprising of the
NSW RFS Pipes and Drums, followed the Protocol Team and a walking group.

NSW RFS staff and volunteers interested in participating in the 2014 parade are
invited to send their details (name, contact number, email, District and/or Brigade)
to:

Executive.Support@rfs.nsw.gov.au

Prospective entrants should be aware that this is a highly visible media event. To
ensure a professional and consistent look for our parade, participants will be
required to wear RFS field wear (yellow shirt, trousers, jacket and RFS cap

The RFS Code of Conduct applies to all staff and volunteers during this event.
Participants will be provided with participation guidelines prior to the date.

Further details regarding meeting locations, times etc will be communicated to
participants after the EOI closing date, however you will need to be available to meet
in Sydney from approximately 11am onwards.

EOI’s close COB on Monday 10 March 2015.

Any questions regarding the event can be directed to:
Executive.Support@rfs.nsw.gov.au




